NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the March 4th, 2021,
Regular Meeting of the Youth Board has been cancelled
due to lack of a quorum.

The next Regular Meeting of the Youth Board will be held
on Thursday, March 18th, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. in the City
Council Chambers, 33282 Golden Lantern, Dana Point.

Dated this 4th day of March, 2021.
v\/t/ﬁw,é(\/ b\_Q/G\—\

I\/Iohique L'eon
Recreation Supervisor




